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Students in Mrs. Woessner's K/1 class at Charles Olbon School show off their themed show-and-tell -
"Proud of the Red, White, and Blue!" Her students submitted pictures to show their pride for America

and thank you to all those we remember this Memorial Day.
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Visit us online at wpschools.org
#ProudtobeWP

Saluting Our Veterans This Memorial Day 



Mrs. Parker's class at
Charles Olbon School

hatched praying
mantises as part of a
recent science lesson.
The praying mantis is
an awesome, showy

creature that can help
to control insect pests.

Aviannah, a second grader in
Ms. Morris' class at Charles

Olbon School, created her own
bird feeder with Corn Flakes

and bird seeds. Great job!

New Life Feeding

Friends 

Taking

Lessons

Outside

Mrs. Mete’s
kindergarten

class at Charles
Olbon School

worked
on writing their

sight words
outside using

 sidewalk chalk.

Getting Ready

Ms. Capo's third grade class at
Beatrice Gilmore School started

reading “Amber Brown Goes
Fourth” to get ready for fourth

grade. They do a daily read aloud
and activities in their video

chats. She wanted to carry on
this end of the year activity

digitally. 



The Alfred Baumann Library
is excited to offer a new
YouTube series featuring
Passaic Valley High School’s
new head baseball coach,
Jason Tiseo. 
 
Coach Tiseo demonstrates
techniques, drills, and tips to
enhance your play. Subscribe
to the library's YouTube
Channel (Woodland Park
Library) to view Coach Tiseo’s
Techniques and Tips videos.
They will be featured every
Friday.

Library offering
new YouTube
baseball skills series

Phonics Practice

Students in Ms. Tonti's first
grade class at Charles Olbon
School have been working

hard on their phonics lessons. 


